
 

 

 
 
 

13th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you will be aware from our Term Dates for this academic Year, Monday 20th November is an 
INSET day for Stopsley High School.  This is a joint session for all staff across all Middlesex 
Learning Trust schools and will be hosted by The Compton School in Barnet.  

As such, the school will be closed on Monday 20th November.  

Students will be advised by their individual teachers as to the work or activities that can be 
completed during this time. 

Students should return to school as normal on Tuesday 21st November. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Karen Hand 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


